
Discussion with M/s Hindustan Aeronautics Officers Guild (HOAG) 
on HALE Membership Drive , on 22ndd Feb, 2017. 

Members Present: 

                HAOG :                                                                  HALE 

Mr. Sreenivas, Vice President.                              Mr. A Naushad  

.                                                                                  Hon. Joint Secretary(I) 

                                                                                   Mr Ramsaran singh 

                                                                                   Hon. Joint Secretary(II) 

      A discussion on HALE Membership Drive was initiated with HAOG Vice 
President. HAOG was requested to support  HALE in its efforts for 
Membership Drive by involving HALE in the Farewell Meetings of 
superannuating Officers  at HAOG Office.  

     HAOG was informed that this gives HALE an opportunity to interact with 
the superannuating officers and apprise them of HALE activities. The 
membership forms will be provided during the meeting itself and 
superannuating officers will be appraised to enrol themselves as HALE 
members. 

     HAOG appreciated the efforts of HALE  and said that the proposal will be 
discussed with MC members of HAOG and the decision will be 
communicated to  HALE shortly.   

                                                                                A.Naushad & Ramsaran singh   

 

 

 

 

 


